BA22 Pastor Email

Week 5 – March 1st, 2022

The following email is offered as a guide for crafting your own parish emails and newsletters. Please note that when modifying, the giving link must remain the same. 

Please send this email this week or next. We recommend sending this as a stand-alone email and not including it in the regular parish email. 


Dear <<First Name>>, 

Our Holy Lenten season comes each year to give us pause and allow time for deeper reflection.  As I reflect on my own blessings, being with you on this path to our Lord is among them.  Thank you for being an important part of our parish family.   

Because of your prayers and support, our <<PARISH NAME>>’s Bishop’s Appeal is off to a strong start.  This is not surprising, as our parish has always responded generously when asked.  With Hearts Filled with Hope we can come together and help those who need it most.  I am grateful for your continued generosity.

The Bishop’s Appeal supports ministries and programs that serve our brothers and sisters through Catholic Charities.  It provides opportunities to grow for our leaders in Catholic education and faith formation.  You make this and so much more possible through your gift.  Thank you! 

If you haven’t yet had the opportunity to give, please prayerfully consider joining me by supporting the 2022 Bishop’s Appeal.  

1. Make your pledge online at www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give  
2. Send back the blue envelope that was included with the letter from Bishop Ricken with a check or credit card pledge. 

Each and every gift is important and makes a difference!  Blessings are multiplied when we work together.
 
May God bless you and your families during this season of Lent.  Please continue to pray for peace and the continued health of our community.  

Gratefully, 

<<PASTOR/PASTORAL LEADER NAME>>


P.S. Please make your gift today at www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give.  
